
From: American Music Festivals <amusicfest@aol.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 14, 2022 at 6:34 PM
Subject: Concert Outline Proposal
To: drusso@sd74.org <drusso@sd74.org>

Hi David,

Thank you again for all your efforts on this program.

Here is some basic info and the funding request. If you need any additional information of clarification,
please let me know, I can provide Thursday morning (my time). 

Best,

Phil

--

HALLOWEEN FAMILY CONCERT - GOTHIC TALES OLD AND NEW
 
Lincolnwood Chamber Orchestra
Philip Simmons, Music Director
 
Sunday, October 30, 3PM
 
Works by Dvorak and Bartok
Music from “Harry Potter” and “Coco”
and “Halloween Spooktacular”
 
Free admission
Come dressed in your favorite costume
--
This will be a one-hour concert. If the program is at 3PM, here is the schedule:
 
11PM Doors open for orchestra rehearsal
11:30-2:00 Rehearsal
3:00 Concert
 
If we start at 4, we would need to come in at 12PM.
 
The orchestra would be a 20-piece string orchestra, so we need 20 chairs,12 music stands.
 
We would like to request in-kind use of facilities, and $3,500 from School District 74 for this program. 
Funds would go directly to cover musician expenses and American Music Festivals program costs.
--
David L. Russo, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools

Lincolnwood School District 74

6950 N. East Prairie Rd.

Lincolnwood, IL 60712

Office: (847) 675-8234
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